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Ms. Heather Stone,             14 January 2022  
Planning Policy, 
Wyre Forest District Council, 
 
 
By email only  
  
 
Dear Ms. Stone,    
 
Policy 36.7 Fold Farm, Chaddesley Corbett 
 
As a result of the responses to the Main Modifications consultation which 
indicated that this site is not deliverable with access from Fold Lane, the 
Inspector requested further information concerning this site. 
 
In the light of the information that you have provided concerning the 
withdrawal of Planning Application ref 20/0675/Full for this site, the Inspector 
is minded to recommend in her Final Report that the site allocation is unsound 
and should be deleted from the Plan.  However, in the interests of fairness the 
Inspector is inviting any comment from the Council and Landowner before she 
completes her report. 
 
The deadline for submission of any comments is 5.00 pm on Monday 31st 
January 2022 and these should be sent to my email address  
louise@poservices.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Louise St John Howe 
 
 
Programme Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


